

KATHY HOCHUL Governor SHEILA J. POOLE Commissioner

February 2, 2022

Ms. Moira Manning, Commissioner Albany County Department for Children, Youth & Families 112 State Street, Suite 300 Albany, NY 12207

RE: Contract #C028477

Dear Ms. Manning:

This letter is to inform you the NYS Office of Children and Family Services (OCFS) is adding the fourth year of the funding in the amount of \$69,637.00 to the already approved multiyear Albany County Department for Children, Youth & Families Child Fatality Review Team (CFRT) contract. The funding being added is for the period 2/1/2022-1/31/2023.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact your OCFS Program Manager, Michael Miller at (518) 473-4285 or Michael.Miller@ocfs.ny.gov.

I want to wish you continued success in providing services to the children and families of New York State.

Sincerely

Jason DeSantis, Director Bureau of Protective Practices

cc: John N. Lockwood, Esq., OCFS Regional Director Michael Miller, OCFS Program Manager